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DIVISION OF THE COMMISSION CLERK AND ADMINISTRATIVE 
SERVICES A 

OFFICE OF THE GENERAL COUNSEL (GERVASI) P 
DOCKET NO. 050183-WU Request by homeowners for the Commission to 
initiate deletion proceedings against Aloha Utilities, Inc. for failure to provide 
sufficient water service consistent with the reasonable and proper operation of the 
utility system in the public interest, in violation of Section 367.1 11(2), Florida 
Statutes. 

Please file the attached in the above styled docket. 
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July 13,2005 

Roslyn B. Wrona 

Ms. Rosanne Gervasi, Senior Attorney 
Florida Public Service Commission 
Ofice of the General Counsel 
2540 Shurnard Oak Boulevard 
Tallahassee, FL 32399-0863 

Re: Aloha Utilities, Inc. vs. Florida Public Service Commission 
(Docket No. 0501 83-WU) 

Dear Ms. Gervasi: 

We have sold our home and will be moving out of Natura on August 5,2005. The 
customer/citizens ]in Natura have designated Bill Wilcox as my replacement. Please send 
all correspondence to him at the following address: 

Mi. Bill Wilcox 
7002 Captiva Circle 
New Port Richey, FL 34655 

I would personally like to thank you for your help in Natura’s desire to be deleted from 
Aloha Utilities service area and hope that they will final be made to cleanup the water 
that is being supplied to customers. 

cc: Steve Reilly 
cc: F. Marshall Deterding 
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Roslyn B. Wrona 
7320 Captiva Circle 

New Port Richey, FL 34655 

July 13,2005 

Ms. Rosanne Gervasi, Senior Attorney 
Florida Public Service Commission 
Office of the General Counsel 
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 
Tallahassee, FL 32399-0863 

Re: Aloha Utilities, Inc. vs. Florida Public Service . - - ~ ~ ~ u ~ u l l  

(Docket No. 0501 83-WU) 

Dear Ms. Gervasi: 

We have sold our home and will be moving out of Natura on August 5,2005. The 
customedcitizens in Natura have designated Bill Wilcox as my replacement. Please send 
all correspondence to him at the following address: 

Mr. Bill Wilcox 
7002 Captiva Circle 
New Port Richey, FL 34655 

I would personally like to thank you for your help in Natura's desire to be deleted fiom 
Aloha Utilities service area and hope that they will final be made to cleanup the water 
that is being supplied to customers. 

Rosld B. Wrona 

cc: Steve Reilly 
cc: F. Marshall Deterding 


